
OFFICE OF THE CLERK, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY OF SISKIYOU 

NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 
ON SPECIAL DISTRICT BOARD 

---oOo---

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is one unscheduled vacancy for a short-term Director on 
the Lake Shastina Community Services District. 

For further information, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 510 North Main Street, 
Yreka, CA 96097; telephone (530) 842-8015 or 1-888-854-2000 Ext 8015. 

---oOo---

I, Colleen Setzer, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Siskiyou, State of California, 
hereby certify that the above Notice of Vacancy was posted on July 17, 2017. 

VACANCY: 

EXPIRATION OF EXISTING TERM: 

ANTICIPATED APPOINTMENT DATE: 

Colleen Setzer, County Clerk and 
Ex-Officio Clerk of the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of 
Siskiyou 

By:~· 
Deputy -r 

Michael Graves 

12/4/2020 

August 8, 2017 


